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                     The President’s Corner

 Our new guild year is off to a great start.  A new  Our new guild year is off to a great start.  A new 
quilt block of the month challenge has started. quilt block of the month challenge has started. 
The name of the quilt is Bijou Wonder. How The name of the quilt is Bijou Wonder. How 
many are making this? Looking forward to seeing many are making this? Looking forward to seeing 
your first block completed on Monday.your first block completed on Monday.

We are planning a trip to visit the KY State Fair We are planning a trip to visit the KY State Fair 
on Monday August 18on Monday August 18thth. The time we leave will . The time we leave will 
be discussed Monday.be discussed Monday.

August 29-30 is the next Quilt Retreat. More August 29-30 is the next Quilt Retreat. More 
information at the quilt meeting.information at the quilt meeting.

The 3The 3rdrd Saturday of every month is a day for  Saturday of every month is a day for 
Homemakers and Quilters to come to the Homemakers and Quilters to come to the 
extension office and sew, craft or work on extension office and sew, craft or work on 
projects for the Bazaar in October. Take projects for the Bazaar in October. Take 
advantage of this opportunity to start or complete advantage of this opportunity to start or complete 
your projects. Plus, another day to socialize with your projects. Plus, another day to socialize with 
each other!each other!

I have heard and seen many pictures on I have heard and seen many pictures on 
Facebook of  Anderson County Quilt Guild Facebook of  Anderson County Quilt Guild 
members participating  in the KY and TN Shop members participating  in the KY and TN Shop 
Hop. Hope you collected ideas to bring back and Hop. Hope you collected ideas to bring back and 
share with the guild.share with the guild.

See you Monday and keep on Sewing!See you Monday and keep on Sewing!
Mary LoweryMary Lowery
Quilt Guild PresidentQuilt Guild President
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Dues

If you have not paid your dues, 
please do it as soon as you can. 
Once we have everyone’s dues, we 
will print a membership list. Dues 
are $25.00.

Program Schedule 2025-June 2026

August – Betty Ann Sutherland,  
    Peggianna Conway and  Roetta Walls
September – Kay McDaniel, Beth
    Brundage
October – Cherri Meadows and June
    Denny
November – Betty Jo Moss and Darlene
    Terrell
December – Peggy Franklin and Pat
     Miller
January – Joan Beard and Mary Lowery
February - Gail Budreau and Mary
    Lowery
March – Mattie Spaulding and Kay
     Scheffler
April – Garnette Barnette and Carol
     Whitthaus
May – Pat Scandrani and Wilma Larbee
June – Martha Morris and Judy Howard

* Each month that team will be 
responsible for two door prizes.

Joke Time

What do dogs eat at the movies? 
Pupcorn



Spotlight on Quilt/Fabric Website

This month’s spotlight is Damjana at 
Apple Green Cottage. Every email has 
free patterns and tutorials. This past 
email was a pattern for a bucket hat.
The instructions are easy to follow and 
a printable PDF. There have been 
patterns for totes, phone bags, gifts for 
Father’s Day and holidays. Check them 
out, I’m sure you will find something 
you will want to make.
http://www.applegreencottage.com.
If you want me to spotlight a favorite 
quilt/fabric website, let me know and 
I will put it in the newsletter.

Events you might be interested in 
 
18  August- Trip to State Fair
21 August – Homemaker kickoff event
29-30 August – Quilt Retreat, Senior Center
29 August – Yard Sale, Franklin County Ext 
Office -  Supply Craft Yard Sale 9-6
3 September – Quilt Guild Meeting, 5:30 pm
26 September – Ft. Harrod Annual Area 
Homemaker  Meeting
27-28, 2026-March – Anderson Quilt Guild
      Retreat
10-11 April, 2026 – Quilt Retreat Mercer
      County.   Contact Betty Jo
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Three Fat Quarters Game

Don’t forget to bring 3 Fat 
Quarters for our game. Since 
school is starting, if you have 

something related to school bring 
that. Otherwise, bring what

 you have.

Home, Craft and 
Garden Fair

The 2025 Home, Craft and Garden Fair 
was a success! We had 38 exhibitors, 

4 more that last year.
There were 269 entries, up from last 
year. Check out the quilt to the left.
 This quilt, made by Betty Jo Moss,

 won Best of Show!
Beautiful Quilt and worthy of the award!
The clerks learned valuable information 
from the judges and are eager to share. 

There were many happy faces, a lot from 
 our Quilt Guild. 

Hope to see everyone enter next year to 
share in the fun, fellowship and just 

showing off your colorful, 
 and delicious items.
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Minutes from 7 July, 2025  

 The Quilt Guild Meeting met on 7 July at the Extension Office.  The meeting was called to 
order at 5:30 p.m. by President Mary Lowery. There were 19 members and 1 guest present. 
Peggy Franklin read an inspiration.
Officers are Mary Lowery, President; Cheri Meadows, Vice President; Secretary, Betty Jo 
Moss; and Peggy Franklin, Treasurer. Peggy reported the bank balance is $1139.63.
OLD BUSINESS:
Mattie reported on the annual Homemakers meeting held on June 5, 2025. New officers were 
elected and installed by Fort Harrod President, Leoni Mundelius. They are Kay Scheffler, President 
and Mary Lowery, Secretary. The Living Legend of the Year Faye Green was  recognized. Mary 
Lowery was recognized as Homemaker of the Year and June Denny was recognized as Quilter of 
the Year.
Mary reviewed upcoming events as listed on the agenda. KEHA is updating the state bylaws. We 
will review our bylaws when that is completed. Cheri is preparing a calendar with events so 
members will know the dates of meetings and events.
The Home, Garden and Craft Fair is on July 24. See the brochure for details.
NEW BUSINESS:
In keeping with the increase of County Dues, Mary suggested increasing Quilt Guild dues. The 
increase will be $25 and will include $13 Quilt Guild and $12 County dues. Peggianna made the 
motion to increase the dues to $25 as explained. Betty Ann made the second. Judy explained how 
the dues are applied. Motion passed. No dissent. A second annual quilt retreat was discussed. A 
planning committee will be formed in November to plan the retreat in the Spring. Members are 
asked for ideas. Cheri made the motion and Peggy seconded her motion to approve the budget for 
the coming year. There was discussion explaining the Christmas stocking project. Motion passed. 
No dissent.
For each month’s program, members drew the name of a month. Two members per month will 
present the program and bring door prizes.
Pictures of the Guild members will be taken for Facebook at the August 4 th meeting.
The Guild has 15 tickets for the Kentucky State Fair. We will be going on August 18.
Mary introduced the Block of the Month project. She handed out copies of instructions for the first 
month of the block Bijou Wonder. Betty Jo will help with questions on making the blocks.
Pat (Guest), Peggianna, Joan, Garnetta, Cheri and Betty Jo had show and tell. Garnetta 
demonstrated how to fold your quilt to prevent creases.
Members played the Left/Right/Center fat quarter game. Winners at each table were Pat
S (guest), Kay M, June, and Gail.
Kay S. and Kay M. received door prizes.
Meeting adjourned at 7:40 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,
Betty Jo Moss, Secretary
Note: Refer to the Meeting agenda and 2025-2026 budget handouts
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